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The 900 pound Gorilla

He is biggest and most effective
advertising medium in the

Tri-State Region

GIVE HIM A TRY!

is waiting to work for you!

Call Crystal or Jasmine
today at 462-3963.

Reaching 18,200 households with nearly 57,300 readers across
northwest

Kansas, eastern Colorado and southwest Nebraska,  the Gorilla
packs a punch!

COVERING

THE

TRI-STATE

AREA

He works for you in
The Country

Advocate

Take a
Walk Down Memory Lane

Winona/Triplains

ALL SCHOOL REUNION
Saturday, May 28, 2005

Triplains High School; Winona, KS
9:00 - 10:50 a.m. - Registration

11:00 - 12:30 - Program
12:30 - Catered Lunch

Roast Beef or Ham, Mashed Potatoes w/ gravy,
Salad, Roll, Dessert, Coffee, Iced Tea or Iced Water.

$8.00 for adults; $3.00 for child’s plate (children 8 yrs & under)

Please make reservations for lunch no
later than Tues., May 17, 2005.

Call Sandi at 785-846-7496 at Triplains School.

Afternoon: School open for visitation and other activities.

Dr. Gary Slavens

◆  Board Eligible Family Practice
◆  Adult and Family Medicine
◆  Obstetrics
◆  Geriatrics
◆  Preventative Care
◆  Chronic Disease Management
◆  Pediatrics
◆  Anesthetist
◆  Minor Surgeries

New office located at Citizens Medical Center

Scheduling appointments
starting April 25th!!

ACCEPTING ALL INSURANCE!!

460-8000

Opening
May
2nd!

SLAVENS FAMILY
PRACTICE

Steve’s Cleaners
has been listed for sale.

We ask that all clothes
be picked up by

May 16, 2005.

After that we will not be
liable for the clothing.
Starting next week, our
hours will be Monday thru
Friday from 4:00 to 6:00.
Thank you for doing

business with us.
Steve’s Cleaners
Steve & Marvena Chance

Mollie Rumback &
Bryan Kough

Wedding July 23, 2005

Home
Furnishings

950 S. Range • Colby
462-2222

Fax : 462-2262

&

Lacey Atkins &
Rory Henry

Shower April 30, 2005
Wedding May 27, 2005

Rebecca Steward &
Joe Vyzourek

Wedding July 16, 2005

Bridal
Registry

Some like it HOT, HOT, HOT...
and some like to shop the COOL

 want ad way!!

The Colby Free Press  - 462-3963

Thomas County dog show winners announced
By Patty Decker

Free Press Editor
Cocker spaniels, border collies,

golden retrievers, and many other
breeds were ready for the challenge
and eager to take home top honors
for their owners at the Thomas
County 4-H Spring Dog Show held
recently at the National Guard Ar-
mory in Colby.

 Parents and 4-H members trav-
eled to the show from as far away
as Larned, Oberlin, Dodge City and
Scott City to compete in one or more
of the eight showmanship classes,
said Carrie Bredemeier, dog project
leader in Thomas County.

Many ribbons were awarded with
blue being the highest and red and
white following; however, there
was only one grand champion and
one reserve champion named in

each event.
Judging the spring show was

Johanna Musgrove from Hays,
Bredemeier said, who is a certified
4-H judge.

The following are results of the
show starting with grand champi-
ons in various categories:

• Briana O’Neill, Larned, and her
sheltie, Misty, were grand champi-
ons in two classes — intermediate
showmanship and graduate novice
in obedience.

•  Brady Rundel, Colby, and his
dachshund, Cougar, were grand
champions in both senior show-
manship and novice in obedience.

• Taytm Rundel, Colby, and her
dachshund, Maisey, earned grand
champion honors in junior show-
manship and reserve champion in
the novice obedience class.

• Colton Rundel, Colby, and his
Chihuahua, Carlos, were grand
champions in the sub-novice obe-
dience class and received a red rib-
bon in junior showmanship.

• Kortney Bredemeier, Colby,
and her dog, Hershey, a cocker
spaniel, were the reserve champi-
ons in junior showmanship; and a
white ribbon in the sub-novice obe-
dience.

• Zach May, Oberlin, and his
golden retriever, Buddy, were grand
champions in the pre sub-novice
obedience class.

• Brennan Clouse, Goodland, and
golden retriever/chow, Ginger,
were reserve champion in interme-
diate showmanship.

• Quinnlyn Woofter, Colby, and
her poodle, Spud, were reserve
champions in senior showmanship

and white ribbon in sub-novice obe-
dience.

• Quade Woofter, Colby, and his
corgi, Odie, were reserve champi-
ons in pre sub-novice obedience.

• Alyse Dumler, Colby, and her
border collie/lab, Liza, took blue in
pre sub-novice obedience.

• Kat Huelsman, Colby, with lab
mix, Midnight, took a blue ribbon
in pre sub-novice obedience.

• Keagan Strange, Colby, and his
lab, Cocoa, were blue ribbon win-
ners in pre sub-novice obedience
and had a red ribbon in intermedi-
ate showmanship.

• Seth Bredemeier, Colby, and his
Welsh corgi, Levi, took blue in in-
termediate showmanship and white
in Open A class.

• Gentry Cork, Dodge City, and
Welsh corgi, Lexi, took blue in in-

termediate showmanship and white
in novice obedience.

• Charla Norquest, Garden City,
and golden retriever, Ginger, took
blue in intermediate showmanship
and red in novice obedience.

• Andy Huelsman, Colby, and his
lab, Emily, took a red ribbon in in-
termediate showmanship and white
in sub-novice obedience.

• Joseph Hutfles, Colby, and his
lab, Daisy, took red in senior show-
manship and red in sub-novice obe-
dience.

• Heidi Allan, Scott City, and her
corgi, Bianca, received a red ribbon
in senior showmanship class and
red in sub-novice obedience with
her other corgi, AJ.

• Jonathan McClung, Goodland,
and his cocker spaniel (dog’s name
unavailable) received a red ribbon

in senior showmanship.
• Justin Engel, Colby, and his

dachshund, Jackson, took red home
in pre sub-novice obedience.

• Julia Hutfles, Colby, and dachs-
hund, Ruby, received a red ribbon
in pre sub-novice obedience.

• Kaylee Keck, Colby, and her toy
poodle, Jazz, in the pre-sub-novice
obedience class took home a red rib-
bon.

• Gaige Jacobus, Oakley, and his
Australian shepherd, B.W., re-
ceived a red ribbon in the sub-nov-
ice obedience class.

• Brianna Jacobus, Oakley, and
her border collie/kelpie, Chubs,
took home a white ribbon in novice
obedience class.

Bredemeier said she thought the
show went off well.

Lisa Jacobus, the 4-H dog project
leader in Logan County, wanted to
remind everyone about the dog
show planned in Oakley on Satur-
day, July 9, at the 4-H Building in
Oakley.

For questions about the Logan
County event, call Jacobus at (785)
672-3245.

For questions about the Thomas
County show held recently, Bre-
demeier can be reached at (785)
460-3816.

Emporia gets top national award for downtown revival
EMPORIA  (AP) — Emporia has

received a national award honoring
more than a decade of work to re-
vive its downtown.

The city was the first in Kansas
to receive a Great American Main
Street Award from the National
Trust for Historic Preservation.

The 2005 awards were presented
Monday in Baltimore to five win-
ners.

Emporia was singled out for ef-
forts that began in 1991, following
a decade that saw the city lose a rail-
road, hospital and other large em-
ployers.

 Downtown retail had started to
dwindle as well.

Public officials and commercial
groups responded by forming an
agency called Emporia Main Street.
Its work involves attracting and

keeping businesses, housing, the
arts and other operations vital to a
lively downtown.

The award included a $2,500
cash prize, a certificate and bronze
plaque and a set of road signs.

“ It really is an award for the com-
munity, not just Emporia Main
Street,”  said Mary Helmer, the ex-
ecutive director of Emporia Main
Street.

“ It’s meant to recognize the com-
munity of Emporia and how it’s
worked together to keep the down-
town alive.”

Emporia was a semifinalist in
2004, the first year that the city ap-
plied for the award.

“Emporia is a history-rich com-
munity and has a deep desire to pre-
serve its historic buildings,”  Sen.
Sam Brownback said.

 “ I applaud Emporia’s efforts es-
pecially in restoring the Granada

Theatre, the downtown recruiting
of businesses and reclaiming old
buildings.”

More than 180,000 square feet of
retail space in the downtown has
been filled, adding 637 new jobs
and 124 new businesses, the group
said. A current project, the continu-
ing renovation of the Granada The-

atre, will be a key part of Emporia
Main Street’s planned downtown
arts and entertainment district.

“We’ve got a good start on an arts
and entertainment district,”  Helmer
said.  “But to really get it rolling, the
Granada Theatre needs to be open.”


